
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

John Forrest Secondary College 

CRICKET ACADEMY PARENTS (CAPS) 

 

Meeting: CAPs Cricket Academy Parents  

Date:  21st May 2019 

Location: JFSC Library 

Attendees:  

Sam Davis Rohan Buckingham Sharon Rolfe 

Jenny McFarlane Sonya Criddle Lisa Bell 

Sean Cappeau Nicole Hebbard Amita Kadam 

Jason Baxter Brad Attwood  

Susan Gordon Chris White  

 

Apologies: Melissa English  

Discussions: 

CAPs first meeting for 2019 opened & attendees welcomed by Sam Davis.  

 Background history of CAPs group & purpose shared by Sam Davies 

 Brief history of Cricket Specialist Program at JFSC and recent changed shared with the 

group: hours cut for Yrs. 7&8 to 2 units/ week, Yrs. 9&10 to remain the same, 4/week. Sam 

working on period’s approval to continue periods 0&6 to enable Yrs. 7&8 training at WACA / 

Revolution Sports. 

Welcome to all members made by Jenny McFarlane. Positions for group discussed, all vacant, 

voluntary fulfilment requested. 

Positions allocated: 

 President:   Jenny McFarlane 

 Vice President:  Rohan Buckingham 

 Secretary:   Sonya Criddle 

 Treasurer:    Nicole Hebbard 

Fund raising events discussed: 

 Bunnings BBQ for Yr. 8&9 for Brisbane trip 2020 

 Bunnings BBQ for 10&11 for Sri Lanka Trip 

 Quiz night for Sri Lanka Trip +/- Cricket Specialist Program presentation night 

ACTION / PLANS: 

 President to send letters to Bunnings to request date for BBQ’s 

 President to arrange signing over for cheques for committee – signs off to be completed by 

Sean & Sonya 

 Sub-committee groups to be developed out of session for fund raising event organisation 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

John Forrest Secondary College 

CRICKET ACADEMY PARENTS (CAPS) 

Next Meeting:  6th August 2019 – 6pm, Library 

 


